
 

Dear Parents and Carers, we would like 
to have a 'Friends of York Road' 
Fundraising group. We are in real need 
of more fundraising opportunities and 
need to raise money particularly for our 
garden. This would involve a small 
group of parents/carers meeting every 
now and again (once a month perhaps?) 
and working on small or large projects 
to fundraise for the school. If you are 
interested please can you email 
permjinder.lidder@yorkroad.herts.sch.
uk and Permjinder will collate your 
email addresses and create an email 
 group where you can then 
communicate with each other. Please 
let us know if you are interested! Many 
thanks, Diane Frainer, Headteacher. 

Open Morning. 

Parents of children born 

between 1st September 13 

and 31st August 14 should 

have received their Nurse-

ry application information 

from County. We are hold-

ing an open morning on 

Saturday 25th February 

between 9.30 and 11.30. 

Parents and children will 

be able to have a taster 

experience of our Nursery. 

Staff will be on hand to 

answer any questions as 

well as Governors and 

Management Committee 

Members. 

I’m sure you have family/

friends with younger children, 

could you please spread the 

word. You will find information 

on: 

www.hertsdirect.org/

nurseryadmissions 

 

Please remember to 

replenish your sup-

plies of spare socks 

and underwear when 

preparing your child’s 

bag to bring to 

school. 

          Important Notice! 

News time 

Please could your 

child only bring 

their special toys 

on a Monday for 

news time where 

they can share 

them with their 

peers. 

 

 

Sickness. 

If your child 

has been sick 

or had Diar-

rhea please 

keep them off 48 

hours after 

their last bout 
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Children’s 

Clothes needed 

 Boys Jumpers 

and T-shirts 

Girls T-shirts 

and underwear 

  
20th Feb Back to School 

25th Feb Open Day 

19th May School Trip 

Diary Dates 



 

The first week after half 

term we will be talking with 

your children about people 

who help us. E.g. gardeners, 

police, fireman, nurses, care 

workers etc.. 

If you have a job hobby or 

interest that you think comes 

under the term ‘People who 

help us’. Please speak to your 

child’s Key Teacher to ar-

range a suitable time to speak 

to a group of children in the 

next half-term. 

Diary Date 

We are planning a 

family fun outing to 

ZSL Whipsnade Zoo 

which will take place 

on Friday 19th May. 

We are pre-warning 

that an example cost 

which includes 1 

adult and 1 child ad-

mission and coach 

fare will cost  apx. 

£35.00. We hope by let-

ting you know now 

you can put monies 

away over the next 

few weeks to pay for 

this if you wish to join 

us.  

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

S.O.S 
Are there any carpenters out 

there? We have several small 

jobs that need a carpenter. 

Please pop in and see us 

Can you come in and talk…. 

We have enjoyed having the rabbits at nursery and 
they have been a lot of fun even though on some 

‘Home Visits’ they have made ‘bad choices’. Sadly we have decided to say Goodbye to them on 
Friday 10th February, due to the cost and commit-
ment of caring properly for them. We are sorry to 
the children who were expecting to take them home 
soon. We still have the snails if you want a pet for 

the weekend they are very well behaved. The rabbits are going to be well cared for by  a member of the team who is experienced with rabbits, who will give the children regular updates about how they are getting on.  

 

We are collecting 

Sainsburys Active kids 

Vouchers 

Back to School 

20th Feb 


